HIB SELF ASSESSMENT

During the 2013-2014 school year, Crest Memorial worked hard to improve our school's antibullying programs in an effort to promote a more positive climate for our students to learn and thrive. We implemented the Olweus Bullying Prevention program, which requires students to discuss bullying in our school with classmates in an open forum type setting. We also made changes based on data collected from student and staff surveys from the previous school year. As a result, our district score increased dramatically to 73 out of 78. We are exceptionally proud of the progress that was made in just one short year, and look forward to continuing to make Crest Memorial the best school it can be.